JTLYK

Friday 7th October 2016



Maths Day

Thank you to everyone who was able to 'stay and play' on Tuesday. If you have any comments about what you saw, please email Claire Cruddas (our Maths Co-ordinator) as she would love to hear from you!

clairec@htpd.surrey.sch.uk

PHONICS

This week we have learned the sounds P,I,N.

Please don't forget to practise writing and colouring the weekly sounds in the back of the JTLYK books.

Dear Parents

This week we were very excited to receive invitations to visit our friends in year one! They were very kind to us, showed us their classroom and beautiful writing. We had some delicious raisins to eat whilst listening to a story on the carpet. Thank you Year One!

We learned the Miss Muffet nursery rhyme this week and had lots of fun singing and acting it out in the Rainbow Room, taking turns and joining in.

We are looking forward to welcoming the Spring born children in for full days from Monday!

Have a lovely weekend:))





Changing for PE

Please help your child to gain independence when changing - how to do buttons, put on jumpers, socks and tights etc. Please name EVERYTHING!